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Bobby Adkins

From: Blair Wallace <blairlwallace@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 2:14 PM
To: Bobby Adkins
Subject: Please approve McNab House & Gardens!!!

 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender  

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.  
 

Good afternoon, Mr. Adkins. My name is Blair Wallace and I grew up right here in Pompano Beach. My dad was a small 
business owner. He was in the Rotary club for years. I actually ran on Barry Dockwell’s campaign for city commissioner 
back when I was going to FAU he was a good friend of the family. I’ve been involved at a grassroots level from years ago. 
I can’t express enough how amazing all of the updates have been to Pompano Beach as someone who is 40 years old 
and has three young children I want nothing more than to see this City grow. I actually remember when they moved the 
McNabb house to its current location. It was a huge fee for the city and a great success of preservation. I myself 
personally have been waiting for the house and gardens to be complete, but I understand it’s been caught up in zoning 
issues please please please do whatever it takes to get the zoning approved. Everyone wants it. Everyone is waiting and 
it will help preserve the history of Pompano and be a highly desired tourism spot. Thank you in advance for your time 
and consideration. 
 
 

All the best, 

Blair Wallace  


